
From the office of the Tooth Fairy 

My sweetest little friend, 

 I can’t believe you have lost another tooth! You are growing up so very
fast. It feels like just yesterday that I was collecting your first one! 

 I have taken a good look at your tooth and it looks like you have been
taking excellent care! I am so proud of you! 

Always remember to brush, floss, and don’t eat too much candy!

Congratulations! I can’t wait to see your smile with your beautiful adult
tooth!

Lots of love, 
The Tooth Fairy

 


